
November 9, 2020 

Office of Planning & Research 
State Clearing House 
State of California 
1400 10th St., Rm. 121 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

Hello Interested Party, 

Sunnyvale 

3ovemor's Offise of PlaMing & Research 

NOV 12 2020 

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 

This letter is to notify you that a CEQA Notice of Determination (NOD) for Approval of a 
Landmark Alteration permit to allow the removal of one redwood tree from the Heritage 
Grove (northernmost redwood). Removal of the tree was evaluated in the Sunnyvale 
Downtown Specific Plan EIR (File No. 2017-8047) and Statement of Overriding Considerations 
were made for the removal due to the impacts to a City Landmark. 

The NOD has been filed with the County of Santa Clara and the State of California Office of 
Planning and Research (CEQAnet). You may view the NOD online filed at the State of 
California Office of Planning and Research CEQAnet website: 
https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov /2018052020/l 0 

SCH Number: 2018052020 
Lead Agency: Sunnyvale, City of (City of Sunnyvale) 
Document Title: 200 S Taaffe Street - File# 2020-7603 (covered by the DSP EIR) 
Document Type: NOD - Notice of Determination 
Received: 11/6/2020 
Posted: 11/6/2020 
Project Applicant: STC Venture, LLC, and Related Entities ("Cityline") 
Present Land Use: DSP / 18 ( Downtown Specific Plan/DSP Block 18) - Commercial/Shopping 

Center 

If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Sunnyvale 

Follow us on: 

Shaunn Mendrin, AICP (he/him) 

Principal Planner 

Community Development Department 

Phone: 408-730-7431 

Email: smendrin@sunnyvale.ca.gov 

Sunnyvale.ca.gov 




